
Good Morning Molly Wingrove, 
 
My name is Cynthia Maher, and I am the Executive Director for the Michigan Plumbing 
& Mechanical Contractors Association as well as the Michigan Mechanical Contractors 
Association.  Due to a previously scheduled meeting, I am electronically submitting our 
card and remarks for House Bill 4648. 
 
I wish to indicate the Michigan Plumbing & Mechanical Contractors Association is 
currently in Support of HB 4648.   
 
MPMCA/MMCA has worked with both the committee level of this practice and the 
change to the 2-person review process.  MPMCA/MMCA feels with the size of the 
International Codes the committee level process of review gives the ability for a much 
deeper consideration of the changes at the International Level.  When comparing the 
International Codes to the Michigan Code it gives more input from the people “in the 
field” doing or inspecting the work daily.  The process was, if you compare the timelines, 
longer with the 2-person review committee as compared to the previous larger 
committee where sections could be broken up into more easily handled/reviewed 
items.  It also allows for a more visible process in adopting code changes that will affect 
the licensees as well as citizens of Michigan. 
 
Thank you and if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Cynthia Maher, CAE 
 
Cynthia Maher, CAE 
Executive Director 
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Our mission: 

To be an advocate for members, facilitating relationships which educate, support, 
and promote the Plumbing and Mechanical Contracting industry. 
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